
 

PENNCREST SCHOOL DISTRICT • 18741 STATE HIGHWAY 198 • SAEGERTOWN PA 16433 
(814) 337-1600 • Fax (814) 763-5129 • Website: www.penncrest.org 

 

 

September 15, 2020 

 RE: Everyone Eats Program  

Dear PENNCREST Cyber Academy Families: 

We understand these are difficult times. The US Department of Agriculture has granted a waiver for Pennsylvania 
School Districts to provide meals to current students. The Board of School Directors has extended meals to any 
PENNCREST Cyber Academy student regardless of qualification for free/reduced breakfast or lunch. This program 
will begin on September 23, 2020 and continue through December 31, 2020.   

Breakfast and lunch distribution will occur in a drive through style “brown bag” package similar to the Spring of 
2020. Each meal package will contain breakfast and lunch servings for the upcoming days.  

Interested families must complete the weekly participation survey by Friday of the previous week. (Google Form) 

Meal Distribution 

Meal distribution will begin on Wednesday, September 23, 2020. Meals will be available Monday and Wednesday 
through December 31, 2020 when school is in session.  

Mondays from 1:00pm – 2:00pm (4 meals per student) 

Wednesdays from 1:00pm – 2:00pm (6 meals per student) 

*If school is not in session, meals will not be distributed. 

Locations: 

Cambridge Springs Jr/Sr High School  Maplewood Jr/Sr High School  Saegertown Jr/Sr High School 

 

Thank you and stay safe, 

Dr. Timothy S. Glasspool 

Superintendent 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_LYtff2nch0soaYMXahzpoFVl-OkhkS1fzQWr3njAt8/edit

